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As someone who’s never owned a car and is committed to living car-free indefinitely, 

public transit, walking, and biking are my primary ways of getting around Portland. I 

currently own two regular bikes (a city and a road bike) and I also use Biketown 

bikeshare when needed. I love that all Biketown bikes are electric bikes now and 

have been seriously considering purchasing an electric bike. A subsidy towards that 

purchase would expedite my decision to buy an e-bike and remain car-free. I urge 

you to develop a subsidy program for the purchase of electric bikes.  

Thank you.  


